
2024 STS SASKATOON CHAPTER 
BRUNCH WITH THE BUNCH

Western Development Museum 
September 18, 2024

Welcoming our new retirees to the Saskatoon Chapter—the annual  
Brunch with the Bunch! Great time catching up with “old” friends 
and as always, the food was delish!

Lyle Markowski, President
Grace by Elaine Panchuk


